
California State University, Long Beach 
UNIVERSITY HOUSING & RESIDENTIAL LIFE 
Make a Move to the Beach 

December 11, 2020 

Dear : 

We are pleased to be one of the first to congratulate and confirm your spot in housing at the California 
State University, Long Beach (CSULB) Housing and Residential Life. Welcome to “The Beach!”  We are 
glad to have you as a member of our Residence Hall community. While living at The Beach, will be 
different from previous years, we do hope to make you feel as a part of a great community. 

As you know we have been working with the county and Long Beach Public Health Department as well 
as our own campus health leadership to determine what we can offer for students in the spring.  Due to 
the Coronavirus Pandemic, we have had to severely restrict our capacity to only permit students who 
meet a very high need for housing. Based upon our conversations with health officials, we feel confident 
in the ability to welcome you to campus.  We have been cautioned that all decisions are still contingent 
on the ever-changing Covid-19 situation in our area. 

Part of this planning is putting student individually into rooms with no roommates for Spring term, at 
the Double room rate.  Due to the nature of this plan, the Housing Office will assign you to a room. You 
will not be choosing a roommate or room for the term. 

Provost Jersky has notified campus that in-person classes are going to be delayed.  This means our 
move-in day will also be delayed.  Please continue to watch your email, especially in early January, we 
hope to provide you updated information about when you can move into your residence hall room.  

Please note that congregate living like residence halls pose an increased risk to spread the virus.  If for 
some reason, your situation changes before you move in and you would no longer need housing, we will 
release you from your contract without penalty. To change your plans and cancel your housing 
placement, simply log back on to your housing application and cancel. Once you enter the application 
process, the cancel button is located on the top right-hand corner of the page.  

For further information about our Residence Halls, Housing Rates, and Policies and Procedures, please 
visit our website at http://www.housing.csulb.edu or contact our office at housing@csulb.edu or call 
one of the following numbers: (562) 843-2031, (562) 760-0136 or (562) 577-4948. 
 
We look forward to having you in our residence hall program.  Please note more communication will be 
emailed regarding your specific assignment, move in day, Covid restrictions, a rapid evacuation plan 
form, and a contract addendum that must all be completed before move in. 

 
 
Roshan Jayasinghe 
Housing Occupancy Analyst 
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Housing & Residential Life 
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We're on Facebook. Look for CSULB Housing and Residential Life for more updates and news throughout 
the year. 

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
 


